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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I strongly oppose ABA therapy expansions due to the harmful nature of this program. 

As someone with lived experience I have seen the harm caused to others by these 

practices. We need more neuro-affirming care. Compliance training is not appropriate 

treatment for this demographic and could cause irreparable harm all in the name of 

increasing profit margins.  


